The door on the front of the building to the thrift store will be moved
approximately 22 feet to the right. It will be put between the two
windows that are already there.

The hole made from removing the door will be closed up using cement
blocks.

The 6 bay doors where the trucks load will be closed up with cement blocks
to create 6 smaller 4’ x 7’ doors.



